
RE: Welcome Back

Dear Parents/Guardians

What a busy and exciting week we had last week! We are so proud of how settled, calm and happy the
children are in school and the teachers are all delighted with the positive atmosphere and hard work
already taking place in the classrooms. The children all look super smart in their uniforms and are a real
credit to the school and you, their parents.

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all of our new parents and families: staff look forward to
getting to know you over the coming days & weeks. Class teachers are available on the yard each
afternoon should you wish to speak to them. If you require a longer chat or would rather speak in private
please contact the school office to make an appointment to see your child’s class teacher. You can
contact the office either in person, by email (enquiries@stmarys.npcat.org.uk) or telephone (01642 455
309).

Please do not contact the school via Facebook as we are unable to respond to queries raised this way. It
is important that all parents have access to Arbor. Miss Humble is going to resend login details to those
parents who cannot log into Arbor. If you have any issues, please email enquiries.

For your information, we have attached the term dates for this year and some important diary dates are
listed on the next page.

Many thanks

A McClurey & N Bennett

Mrs McClurey and Mr Bennett
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Nursery Stay and Play Every Thursday

AM- 8:30- 9:00 am

PM- 12:20- 1:00pm

Book and Breakfast

14.9.23- Year 1

21.9.23- Year 2

28.9.23- Reception

5.10.23- Year 1

12.10.23- Year 2

19.10.23- Reception

26.10.23- Year 1 CANCELLED due to Class Led Liturgy

Class Led Liturgy

14.9.23 -Class Led Liturgy- Year 6

21.9.23 -Class Liturgy- Year 5

5.10.23- Class Liturgy- Year 4

12.10.23- Class Liturgy- Year 3

19.10.23- Class Liturgy- Year 2

26.10.23- Class Liturgy- Year 1
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Diary Dates

13.9.23 -Parent Meeting - Phonics

14.9.23- SEND Drop in for parents/carers

18.9.23- Parent Meeting - XTables

28.9.23 Parents Invited to Harvest Assembly - more details to follow

29.9.23 - Macmillan Cake sale. Please bring in a cake to sell either homemade or shop bought.

11.10.23- Photograph day

20.10.23 Show Racism the Red Card. All children come into school wearing their own clothes, preferably
something red.

23.10.23 Parents are invited to a ‘Showcase of Musical learning’ 2:30pm in the hall

23.10.23 Flu vaccinations will be taking place for reception, year 1, year 2, year 3, year 4, year 5, year 6.

24.10.23 Halloween Disco - more details to follow

25.10.23 and 26.10.23 - Autumn Term Parent/Teacher meetings. More details to follow

27.10.23 Pumpkin Competition and a chance for the children to come into school wearing fancy dress.

Meet the Teacher events for parents. These will take place in the school hall at 9am. They are a chance for
you to meet your child’s class teacher, see your child’s curriculum for the year ahead and hear about our
expectations.

21.9.23 - Year 5

22.9.23 - Year 6

25.9.23 - Year 4
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27.9.23 - Year 3

28.9.23 - Year 2

29.9.23 - Year 1
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